
 P  IONEER  M  IDDLE  S  CHOOL 

 Panther      Post 
 Week     of     January     30,     2023 

 “  All     students     will     learn     and     grow     academically,     socially,  emotionally     and     physically!  ” 

 “You     can’t     go     back     and     change     the     beginning,     but     you     can     start     where     you     are     and     change     the 
 ending.” 

 ~     C.S     Lewis 

 The     Week     Ahead: 

 MONDAY:     No     School     for     Students 

 TUESDAY:     Book     Fair     Starts 

 Dates     to     Remember 

 ●  February     6th:     School     Council     Meeting     at     7pm. 

 ●  February     6th:     Friends     of     Pioneer     Meeting     to     Follow 

 ●  February     10th:     Book     Fair     Ends 

 ●  February     13th:     Silent     Heart     Day 

 ●  February     14th-16th:     Camp     Caroline     for     Band     7+8 

 ●  February     17th:     Pink     Shirt     Day 

 ●  February     17th:     Nakiska     Ski     Trip     Forms     are     Due 

 ●  February     20-24th:     No     School     for     Students 

 ●  March     2nd:     Nakiska     Ski     Trip 

 ●  March     6th:     School     Council     Meeting     at     7pm 

 ●  March     6th:     Friends     of     Pioneer     Meeting     to     Follow 

 ●  March     9th:     Spaghetti     Dinner     before     Talent     Show 

 ●  March     9th:     Pioneer     School     Talent     Show 

 ●  March     10th:     No     School     for     Students 

 Items     of     Note 

 Due  to  there  being  no  school  on  February  23,  Pioneer  will  be  marking  Pink  Shirt  Day  on  February  17 

 this  year.  We  hope  everyone  has  something  pink  to  wear  in  order  to  mark  this  day.  Students  will  be  starting  to 

 go  skating  as  part  of  their  Physical  Education  class.  Classes  will  go  one  per  week,  over  the  next  three  weeks! 

 Skating  will  take  place  at  the  oval.  The  Spaghetti  Dinner  and  Talent  Show  has  been  moved  to  Thursday, 

 March  9th  due  to  Camp  Caroline  overlapping  with  this  event  in  February.  Permission  forms  will  be  going  home 

 for  the  Nakiska  Ski  Trip  this  week.  Forms  are  due  back,  with  payment,  by  February  17th.  Students  must  be  in 

 good  academic  standing,  have  their  school  fees  paid,  and  have  no  attendance  or  behavioural  concerns  in  order 

 to     participate     in     this     school     trip. 


